HAMERRDR HESS CORPOR=TION

P.O. DRAWER D"
PMONUMENT, NEW MEXICO 88265

September 20, 1982

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0i1 Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re: Langlie Mattix Woolworth #103

Dear Sir:

This Tetter is in reply to your Tetter dated July 12, 1982, in
which vou requested a proposed plan of action on the LMWU wells #103
and #707. Upon approval of all working interest partners and after
an offer of the wellbore has been made to the criginal cwner of the
well and he has no objections, we will plug and abandon LMIU =103.
Notification before and after the job will be civen to you along with
the appropriate division forms. LMWU #707 has aliready been discussed
with you as to its plan of action in a letter dated August 26, 1982.

I would Tike to apologize for this notification being five days
lete. Approval from the partners has been slow and tedious and has not
been completed as of yet. If you should have any cuestions regarding
this action please contact me.

Sincerely,
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andall L. Howell
ssociate Fetroleum Engineer
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